AFFILIATION LETTER SAMPLE

March 30, 2018
VIA E-MAIL

RE: Membership of Miguel -

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform you that USSSA Director Miguel — is a registered member of
United States Specialty Sports Association (USSSA). All Mr. - teams and fees are current up until
December 31, 2018.

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me. E@EEWE
0CY 31 2018

BY:

Sincerely,

Craig -

Vice President
USSSA Soccer

usssa.com

" usssasoccer.net
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